Notes from PNAPP session on MPA Hooding Ceremony
May 7, 2020

1) Positive responses from several students on the idea of introducing the ceremony with drumming
2) Positive responses to an official class t-shirt.  Other suggestions:  diploma frame, plaque
3) The cohort has formed a working group to develop a class collaborative video, featuring 10 seconds or so of each student
a. Follow-up with Media Services on support that might be available for production
b. Erin Brewster’s husband works in Media Services and has offered help
4) As part of the hooding, provide students the option to name someone they would like to honor or remember (inclusive of students who will self-hood)

[bookmark: _GoBack]
